
Five things you need to know
today

Musselburgh Racecourse in brewery tie up

Bookbug Week

Dementia Awareness Day

Queensferry Lifeboat is recruiting

Liz Lochhead

Musselburgh  Racecourse  has  agreed  a  three  year  deal  with
Edinburgh’s only remaining Victorian brewery, The Caledonian
Brewery, to become its exclusive supplier of draught lagers
and ales.

As part of the agreement, the Edinburgh brewery, which is
famous for its Deuchars IPA and is part of the wider HEINEKEN
Group, will host a new Caledonian Brewery Race Day on Saturday
12 September which includes a £30,000 feature race.

The meeting will also feature a beer festival, showcasing
Caledonian’s  other  premier  ales  including  Edinburgh  Castle
80/- and Flying Scotsman as well its craft lager, Caledonian
Three Hop.

The racecourse, which has enjoyed a 20 year relationship with
HEINEKEN, will replace current branding around the racecourse
track and grounds with new Caledonian Brewery branding.

Musselburgh Racecourse commercial manager, Sarah Montgomery,
hailed the sponsorship deal as an ideal partnership in what is
VisitScotland’s Year of Food and Drink.

She  said:  “The  Caledonian  Brewery  is  a  much  respected
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Edinburgh  institution  and  its  reputation  for  high  quality
products such as its eponymous 80/- ale is an excellent match
with our own focus on providing a premium racing experience at
Musselburgh.

***

Book bug Week is taking place at libraries across the city
this week. Read more here.

***

 Loading...

 Taking too long?

 Reload document
|  Open in new tab

http://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2015/05/its-bookbug-week/
http://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2015/05/St-Brides-Dementia-Awareness-Day.pdf
http://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2015/05/St-Brides-Dementia-Awareness-Day.pdf


As part of St Bride’s Community Awareness sessions, there will
be a Dementia Awareness Day on Tuesday 26 May 2015.

Teresa Straczynski, Dementia Advisor with Alzheimer Scotland,
will host an Information Drop In from 11.30am – 1.30pm.

Teresa will be available to offer advice, put people in touch
with local sources of support, help people plan for the future
and help navigate health and social care.

The Drop In will be followed by a Dementia Awareness Workshop
from 2.00pm – 3.00pm.  The Workshop is open to all; staff and
members of the public.

All welcome, but, please give advance notice if you wish to
attend the workshop.

***

***
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visit  the  website  then  scan  the  QR  code  above  with  a
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